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Comments: Please consider the long term consequences of removing more of our already few areas available to

use hang and paragliders in the US. We are silent, really solely on the currents of air-- no different than a sail

boat, but are prohibited from wilderness areas. Stock cause much more damage. There may be no lower impact

sport. Imagine going hiking where you only need a trail head, then you did not touch the ground again until you

were at your destination. Simply put, please be fair and honest with yourself and the public when considering

King Mountain and other wilderness areas.

 

Thanks for you time, 

Josh Norris


